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Aaron Williams	 Toby Goulding
Amelia Harries	 Lucas L-S
Vinne McMorine	 Ella P
Kate Chan	 Autumn M
Riley Johnson	 Joseph W
Callum Britton	 Louie K
Divine Mukombe 	 Bella H
Lexie Minter	 Oliver P
Jamie Franklin	 Elise P

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

Welcome backWelcome back !!		         			             everyone from what was hopefully an enjoyable half term 
break. The sun has certainly made its appearance lately which has been a long overdue and welcomed 
addition, although it does mean we all need to be remembering to stay safe in the sun by wearing loose 
fitting clothing, sun cream and keeping well hydrated throughout the day. There is lots to look forward to 
this half term in the run up to the summer holidays and we will continue to keep you informed with all of the 
‘goings-on’ via our weekly newsletters, Twitter and Marvellous Me. Here’s to a wonderful Summer 2!

Movie night
A big thank you to all of the PTA 
and staff members who helped 
to make our school movie night 
another success. The children had 
a great time and as always, the 
monies raised will go towards 
our wonderful school. We will 
keep you updated with any 
new purchases and investments 
made from funds raised by your 
contributions. Thank you.

A polite reminder to continue to be considerate of our 
local residents when parking your vehicles at drop-off and 
collection. We are aware that these are busy times of the day 
and that parking space is limited but it is important that local 
residents have access to their drives at all times, particularly 
those with dropped kerb vehicular access points, and that our 
school routines do not hinder or impact the day-to-day runnings 
of the people who live near to our school. Thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation.

Our Year 1 learning assembly 
will take place at 2.30pm on 
Thursday 29th June. We look 
forward to welcoming you into 
school and seeing you then.

TOAST
If your child/ren would like some 
delicious toast for their mid-
morning snack, please pay for this 
via school spider - only £5 for the 
half term.

It’s going to be a busy few weeks for our staff as well as our 
pupils this half term, both in and out of school. Myself (Mrs 
Jones),  Mrs Whiston and Mrs Wynne are all being kept busy with 
our NPQs (National Professional Qualifications), Mrs Garland is 
completing and updating her first aid qualifications and Mrs 
Hazeldine is supporting moderation for KS1 across a variety 
of schools - just to name a few!. Staff are always keen to build 
on their professional development to ensure the very best 
experiences and outcomes for our pupils here at Wimboldsley. 
Keep up the hard work everyone - you’re all fabulous!

GREEK DAY
Oak class had a wonderful 
Ancient Greek Day 
yesterday. They enjoyed a 
wonderful feast of delicious 
Greek foods, took part in an 
Olympic Games and enjoyed 
a wonderful workshop 
with Imagining History 
where they learnt about 
the tales of the Greek Gods. 
Well done - you all looked 
fabulous!

Our wonderful team 
spent the early evening 
celebrating retaining our 

Ofsted OUTSTANDING! We are so 
lucky to work with such amazing 
and supportive colleagues, 
nurturing and teaching our 
incredible children, supported 
by our brilliant families. Cheers 
to team WIMBOLDSLEY
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